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Notice Regarding Misconduct in the Testing of Marine Engines   

(Further Progress on Disclosed Matter s) 

 

Regarding misconduct in the testing of marine engines—first announced in a press release published on 

August 21, 2024 (“Notice Regarding Misconduct in the Testing of Marine Engines”)—Kawasaki Heavy 

Industries, Ltd., announced today that two individuals have been appointed as technical advisors to the Special 

Investigative Committee for Marine Engines.  
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